
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
 

   1 

  

 2 3 4  
Fellership Break-
fast  
8 AM 

5  
Worship Services   

10:45 AM 

6:00 PM  

6 

 

7 

 
 

8 

Business Meeting &  
Youth Bible Study at  6:30 
PM  

9 10  

 

 

11 
 

12  
Mother’s Day 
Worship Services   
10:45 AM 
6:00 PM  

13 14 

  

 

15  

Youth and Adult Bible Study 
at  6:30 PM  

16 
 

17  
 

18 
 

19 
Worship Services 

10:45 AM 
6:00 PM  

20 21 22 

Youth and Adult Bible Study 

at  6:30 PM  

23  

SISD Last Day of 

School 

 

24 
Silo High School 
Graduation 

 

25 
 

26  
Worship Services 

10:45 AM 
6:00 PM  
6:00 PM 
 

27 Memorial  

       Day 

28 
 

29 
Youth and Adult Bible Study 

at  6:30 PM  

30 31  

 

 

silopastor@yahoo.com   ●   silobaptist@yahoo.com 



MAY BIRTHDAYS 

1st ................. Andrea Holley 

9th ................ Terri Smith 

13th .............. Dan Baskin 

14th .............. Carolyn Weibling 

15th .............. Jeremy May 

17th .............. Shirley Blackburn 

17th .............. Daniel Wood 

21st ............... Janice Peoples 

24th .............. Sid Tolbert 

 

 

 

 
 

 

      MAY ANNIVERSARIES  

5th  ........ Trent & Kendi Marlett 

21st  ........ Jerry & Teresa Stewart 

28th ........ Wendell & Janice Peoples 

29th ........ Lawton & Bonnie Lieder 

31st  ........ Ray & Amy Earley 

 

May 2024  

MAY 
OPPORTUNITIES 

FOR SERVICE & GROWTH 
May 4  - Men’s Feller-ship Breakfast at 8:00 AM  
 
May 5 - Graduate Recognition during morning worship. 
   WMU and Deacon’s Meeting at 5:00 PM 
 
May 12 - Graduate Recognition during morning worship. 
  
May 23 - Last day of school for SISD. 
 
May 24 - Silo High School Graduation 
  
 
 
 
 
June 24 to 28th - The Great Jungle Journey VBS from 6 pm to 
8:30 pm.  If you would like to help, please let Lisa Carter know 
ASAP; especially if you want a shirt.  Student Registration is 
available online at our website under Children’s Ministry as 
well as there are forms in the foyer.  Return those to the 
church office or to Lisa.  You can also bring them the first night 
of VBS, but we’d like to know in advance so we can have a 
count of students. 
 

MAY DONATION  SUGGESTIONS 
Samaritan’s Purse Operation Christmas Child shoeboxes  

Our 2024 SHOEBOX GOAL is 300 Gospel Opportunities for ages 2-4 
and 10-14 girls and boys 

Quality WOW Toys!  A WOW item is the first thing that the recipient notices 
when the box is opened.  Examples are:  soccer balls with pumps, soft baby 
dolls, Barbie type dolls, Fisher Price chunky cars, medium size truck or car, 
etc.  Any good quality items that you feel would make great shoebox gifts!   

 

   Silo Baptist Church                                         Ray Earley, Pastor                          Gary McLarry, Music Minister                   1379 Church Rd., Durant, OK   74701  (580) 924-5896 

Church Family,  

 Do we believe every word of the Bible?  The answer is yes!  We believe every word of the 

Bible and we believe that every word is in fact inspired by God the Holy Spirit.  As followers of 

Christ, we should have no problem believing and affirming that very truth.  It is often in the applica-

tion process that we find the difficulty.  It is monumentally important that we not only believe every 

word of the Bible, but that we seek to apply His word faithfully each day.  James would tell us to not 

only believe each word, but that real faith applies the word we believe.  How are you seeking to 

apply God’s word in your personal life?  How are you seeking to apply God’s word in your home?  

How are we seeking to apply God’s word at Silo Baptist Church? 

 These questions are being answered as we work our way through 1 Timothy on Sunday 

nights.  We are taking a serious look at God’s word and as we do, we must strongly consider the 

application process of the word.  The world would have us believe that 1 Timothy is all 1st Century 

beliefs and therefore, it does not apply to today.  The problems with that are two-fold. 

1.  They are LYING.  All of 1 Timothy applies to the church today. 

2.  “The grass withers and the flower fades, but the WORD OF OUR GOD STANDS FOREVER” (Isaiah 

40:8). 

 Do not be deceived, loved ones, the devil’s tactics have not changed.  He is still trying to 

get man to question the validity of God’s word.  “Resist him, steadfast in the faith, knowing that the 

same sufferings are experienced by your brotherhood in the world” (1 Peter 5:9). 

Here is a brief update for the month:   

NEW BUILDING:  The building committee has been prayerfully meeting.  They are being 

very wise in their approach to this project.  It is taking time, but it is being done right.  With the 

move of Lawton and Bonnie Leider, that leaves the chairman spot vacant.  Bro. Jeff Williams agreed 

to taking that position and he will do a great job in God’s guidance.     

Here is how you can pray for them: 

Pray for continued submission to God and unity. 

Pray for guidance in design and function of the building. 

Pray for the right architect and builder to be sought.   

Praying for You, 

YOUR Pastor 

Isaiah 40:8 


